
      

My name is Miss Skyla and I am beyond excited for
this year! This is my third year at CREECS and my
second year teaching 2nd grade. This upcoming year
we are going to have a blast developing our reading
skills together! I love more than anything to have fun
while learning so be ready for lots of exciting
activities that will make your brain grow and grow. 

When I am not hanging out with all you cool cats you
can find me running, hiking, surfing or hanging our
with my dogs Penny and Winston. This summer I
went on a huge cross country trip and had many
adventures in the mountains that I can't wait to
share with you! 
I look forward to seeing all your smiling faces and
hearing about your own summer fun adventures! 

Dear Parents and 2nd graders,

Love, 
Miss Skyla 
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